
 

 

 

DATE:  April 17, 2024 

TO:  Parks & Community Services Board 

FROM: Pamela Fehrman, Planning Manager  

   Parks & Community Services  

   Scott VanderHyden, Project Manager 

   Parks & Community Services 

SUBJECT:   Off-leash Area Pop-up Program Update & Recommendations 

   For discussion – no Board action required 

At the April Parks & Community Services Board meeting, we will share an overview 

of the 2023-2024 Pop-Up Dog Off-Leash Pilot Program (report attached). We will 

share current off-leash area status, an overview of the program, community 

feedback, recommendations for conversion of off-leash facilities to permanency 

and site improvements for the four pop-up off-leash sites. Feedback is welcomed 

from the Board, including any general thoughts for dog off-leash 

recommendations. The modifications and improvements to the current off-leash 

areas are slated to begin this summer.  

 

Attachments/Related Documents 

A. 2023-2024 Pop-Up Dog Off-Leash Pilot Program Report 

B. Dogs in Bellevue Parks | City of Bellevue (bellevuewa.gov) 

https://bellevuewa.gov/city-government/departments/parks/parks-and-trails/park-guidelines/dogs-bellevue-parks

